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MRS Lee Purches 
38 Woodbine Street ST 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 

RE: REV2022/0004 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093 

My husband Peter Purches (local GP) and I (Social Worker) have previous made submissions 
regarding the application at 16 Bangaroo Street to conduct alterations and additions so as to 
conduct a Centre-based child care facility. We would not normally concern ourselves with such 
development applications, however as local citizens we are concerned that the establishment 
of a child care centre at the identified location is inappropriate and will severely compromise 
the safety of drivers and pedestrians, especially school children. This house is two up from a 
busy roundabout and any amount of adjustments to development plans will not adequately 
address the safety concerns. On this basis we object to the development application. Thank 
you for considering this submission. Lee Purches 
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